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Seorak, Korea - UPF-Korea's 43rd Peace Forum, themed, "Changing History of Inter-Korean Unification 

Policies," was held and broadcast live on April 7, 2023. 

 

UPF Director General and Think Tank 2022 Forum Steering Committee Chairman Dr. Yun Young-ho 

announced in his welcoming remarks that the third series of this Peace Forum would reach various 

locations. 

 

The Former Vice Minister of Unification of Korea Mr. Hong Yang-ho delivered a special lecture on the 

topic of "Exploring New Inter-Korean Relations," in which he discussed the changes in Korea's medium 

to long-term unification policies and the future direction of these policies. 

 

The event continued with discussions on unification and online Q and A sessions. 

 

 


